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Concession Stand 
The Concession Stand experienced a “soft opening” on Friday evening at the Panthers’ first 
home football game of the season.  What an impressive accomplishment across the many 
donors across town who contributed! There is a small amount of work still to be done, including 
adding additional lighting near the steps/walkway and additional exterior landscaping. There will 
be more formal acceptance, thanks, and recognitions in the weeks to come. 
 
 
Committee Work Underway 
The beginning of school is over and faculty and staff are busy getting the work underway. We 
are busy this week getting our working committees up and running.  Training for the DESSA 
pilot occured this morning and Mr. Giguere and Ms. Marano are brainstorming the roll out of 
Project Interface. Elementary literacy specialists and principals met with Dr. Edwards today to 
refresh the elementary literacy program this year. Dr. Edwards also initiated the first meeting of 
the homework committee.  Later this week, the Digital Learning Committee will meet as will the 
Social Studies Committee.  I’ve been busy preparing and organizing for School Start Times 
Advisory Committee -- subcommittees are meeting this week and next in preparation for our 
initial meeting for the year! 
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